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Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai 

Success Through Effort 

School Newsletter Term 3 No 2  

Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello,  
 
Moving into Week 4 this week, it has been so inspiring to see the student’s curiosity and sheer delight with the 
Space planetarium and the Mars robot. It is so invaluable to have access to these wonderful people and this 
will continue to be the aim for learning.  
 
This week we are farewelling our amazing Admin Officer, Millie Kenyon.  On behalf of our school community, I 
wish her all the best for the next part of her journey. Her guidance and support has been invaluable as a new 
principal and she will be sorely missed.  Interviews for the Admin role are to be held this week. 
 
There is a lot being organised at the moment. Shelly Priest and her team are currently well into organising the 
Possum Purge. We still need some help on Sunday 11th September to help with games and activities. If you 
can help, even for a couple of hours, please see or ring the Office. Your support will be most appreciated. If 
you are putting a team together, the entry forms are available in the office.  
 
A very successful Quiz Night was held on 6 August 2022, raising a  fantastic total of $982 for our School. A big 
thank you to Sam Healey and Hanna Stevens for organising and Julie Harper and Monique Myburgh for ques-
tion-setting and technical support on the night, as well as a massive 
thank you to all those who donated and attended.  
 
Covid is starting to show itself within the school community. We have 
plenty of testing packs available at school, let us know if you need 
any and we will send some home. If your child is sick or experi-
encing cold-like symptoms, please keep them home.  
 
Teacher Only Day - a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 
29th August as teaching staff are attending a Professional Develop-
ment Day. 
       Karyn Taylor, Principal 
 

From the Board of Trustees 

School Board Elections— the elections for the Board  are underway and 

nominations close on Wednesday 17 August, so please ensure you have 

sent in your nominations in time for the deadline!  

The next BOT meeting will be held on 29 August 2022.    

Kirsty Colquhoun, Chair of the Board of Trustees 

Save the Date: 
Wed 17 Aug  —   Inter School Cross Country 
    Nominations close for School Board Elections 
Mon 29 Aug  —   School Closed, Teacher Only Day 
Thurs  8—11 Sept Possum Purge & Gala Day 
Fri 28 Oct   Pet & Show Day 

 

 

School Hours 8.30am—2.25pm  

Morning tea 10.10-10.30  

Lunchtime 12-12.50                

Office Hours 8.30—2.30pm 

Text: 02108686606   

Skool Loop: Paparoa School    

facebook.com/paparoaschool 

All information about our buses: 

http;//song.easybus.nz 

PET & SHOW DAY—we will be holding Pet & 

Show Day on 28 October 2022. More infor-

mation will be coming soon. Entries welcomed 

from calves, lambs and kids as well as domes-

ticated pets, such as rabbits and guinea pigs. 

Dogs or cats are not allowed. We will have an 

adult Baking Competition!  

The Vet Centre are kindly sponsoring our rib-

bons again, please see their flyer below. 
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SPACE PLANETARIUM & MARS ROVER 
Another "Science visit" this week, this time the theme was space. Sam and Hari came up from Wairarapa, 
bringing their inflatable planetarium and mock Mars Rovers. The students were enthralled and even en-
joyed learning how their shadows can help them tell the time (only when the sun is out of course). The 
'hands-on' learning is going down a treat with all the students. Another visit is due in a few weeks, so 
watch this space!!! 
http://www.milky-way.kiwi/ 
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